
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
I live on the fringes of downtown Guelph. This City is relatively new to me and I frequent many of the 
restaurants and various businesses in your downtown to learn and discover. I am dismayed and 
disappointed with the recent “change in landscape” with the advent of a tent culture. How does this 
encourage residents to come to the downtown area? What safety features are in place? How are these 
people drawing electricity, water, and heat? What are the sanitary conditions? Why is this being 
permitted? I feel that the longer this goes unchecked the more tents will be erected. Is this what City 
Council wants? A tent city? The time to show leadership is now. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Crosby, a concerned resident  
 


